Republic of the Philippines ‘
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL OFFICE
MANILA

NOTICE
May 03, 2017

Please be informed that effective May 01, 2017 all contractors/suppliers registered in the
Philippine Government Electronic Procurement System (PhilGEPS) under Red and Blue
Membership are required to upgrade into a Platinum Membership.

In view of this, you shall upgrade your registration to the PhilGEPS Office at Unit 608 Raffles
Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road, Ortigas Center, Pasxg City or thru their website at
www.philgeps.gov.ph

ROBERTO R. BERNARDO
Assistant Secretary
Chairman, BAC for Civil Works
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